FAREWELL TO KAPUNDA HIGH SCHOOL

I have had the pleasure of being the Pastoral Care Worker (PCW) at Kapunda High School for four years. The role of a PCW is highly diverse, and I have enjoyed a range of different activities throughout this time.

Firstly, I want to acknowledge the incredible staff whom I have had the privilege to work alongside. Secondly I want to take note of the incredible students. One of the most rewarding aspects of my role has been listening to students and getting to know them. I feel privileged to be able to support students during difficult times.

During my time at KHS, I have been able to do much more than I ever hoped. I will continue to cherish programs and other support which I have been involved in such as: How to Become a Successful Adult, SRC, Peer Support, Duke of Edinburgh, DIY Breakie, Year 12 support, camps, Welcome and Farewell Bags, various seminars, Pedal Prix, mentoring, Indonesia Trip, Resilience Program and classroom support.



Felyka Leske

